
May 21, 2015 

Burlington Solid Waste Committee 

Meeting was called to order at 7:14pm by Chairman Robert Jorgensen. Present 

were Rob Jorgensen, Tom Werle, Paul Bystrak, and John Hebert 

1. Paul Bystrak was welcomed to the Committee. 

2. The minutes of  previous meeting (Jan. 15, 2015) were approved as read        

(Hebert/Werle) 

3. Rob Jorgensen reviewed the wait time issues that are occurring at the 

Covanta Plant. Joe Johnson has communicated to T. Shafer his concerns 

with the excessive time waiting in line to dump MSW at the drop-off 

facility. Covanta is in the process of addressing the problem. 

4. It was the concurrence of the Committee that we should wait and see what 

Covanta can propose to improve the current situation. This can be 

discussed at a SWC meeting in June. In the meantime, the Covanta Contract 

and the MSW Collection Contract will be reviewed to assess available 

options. 

Next Meeting will be held      TBD               at 7:00pm 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm 

(Hebert/Werle) 

 

Submitted by: 

Robert O. Jorgensen 


